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Acknowledgement
We acknowledge the Wergaia peoples as the t radi t ional  custodians of  the lands upon which Tyrre l l
Col lege is  s i tuated.  We pay our  respects to  thei r  e lders –  past ,  present ,  and emerging –  and we
acknowledge thei r  deep care of  the lands we l ive on.  We also acknowledge that  for  tens of
thousands of  years our  F i rst  Nat ion’s  peoples have engaged in  –  and passed on –  excel lent
teaching and learning pract ices on the spaces upon which our  community  members learns today.
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear Tyrrell  College Community,

Purpose Statement 
& Values

To provide a safe, positive and
challenging environment where

everyone aspires to aim high and
become responsible, caring and

contributing community members. 
Respect

Responsibility
Honesty
Aim High

TYRRELL TIMES

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Term Dates
 Term 1: 29 Jan - 4 April 
Term 2: 22 Apr - 4 July
Term 3: 21 Jul - 19 Sep 
Term 4: 6 Oct - 19 Dec

Tuesday February 25
School Photos

Wednesday February 26
Secondary Mallee Division

Swimming
Foundation Day Off

Thursday February 27
SSS first rehearsal
Tuesday March 4

Yr 7 & 10 immunisations
Wednesday March 5

Year 8 Outdoor Ed excursion
Friday March 7
Pupil Free Day

10 Sutcliff Street, SEA LAKE VIC 3533 (PO Box 231) SEA LAKE VIC 3533 
Ph: 03 5070 2106 Email: tyrrell.co@education.vic.gov.au 
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Wellbeing Day
On Wednesday all Years 7-12 students participated in a Wellbeing Day. The
male students participated in the Man Cave program. The Man Cave is a
preventative mental health charity, empowering communities to raise
generations of healthy young men. The remaining 7-12 students participated
in a Wellbeing Day tailored specifically to our college community. This day
was run by our Mental Health Practitioner Rashall Roberts, in conjunction
with Emily Noonan from Headspace in Swan Hill. This day was aimed at
equipping girls with the essential knowledge and confidence they require to
manage their own social and emotional health, and unique wellbeing needs.
 
School Photos
School photos will be taken on Tuesday February 25. Students are asked to
be in full uniform.
 
Bus Travellers
Just a reminder that if your child will not be travelling on the bus, can
parents please send a note in the student’s diary so the bus roll can be
adjusted.
 
Attendance
Regular school attendance is vital for student success. Everyday counts,
and missing school means missing out on important learning opportunities.
Consistent attendance helps students stay engaged, achieve better
academic outcomes and build strong social connections. However, if your
child is sick, it is important that they stay home to rest and recover, and to
prevent the spread of illness to other students and staff. If your child needs
to be absent, I kindly ask that you inform the school.
 
Student Crossing / No Parking Zones
A reminder to all parents, carers, and community of the no parking zones
around the college along Sutcliff St and Complex Dr, please be mindful of
these areas when picking up or dropping off students. I also would like to
remind everyone about the importance of safety at the school crossing,
especially for our younger students. I kindly ask that if you are a
parent/carer that picks up our younger students to please make yourself
visible to the staff member on duty, preferably by meeting your child on the
opposite side of the crossing.
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

School Council Elections
Attached again to this week’s newsletter is an information sheet about being part of the Tyrrell College school
council. Parents on school councils provide important viewpoints and have valuable skills and a range of
experiences and knowledge that can help inform and shape the direction of the school.
We currently have three parent, one student and two staff positions open. Student positions are open to all
students in Year 7 to 12.
You can nominate yourself or someone else to be part of school council, nomination forms are available from
the office.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mr Craig Kelly
Acting Principal
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https://forms.gle/fsKny637pvvbmPYU6

https://forms.gle/fsKny637pvvbmPYU6


Friday February 14, students and staff filled the Secondary halls in their house colours yellow for
Banyan and red for Springfield, ahead of the Interhouse Swimming Sports.

House spirit was felt throughout as students headed to their respective team meetings to finalise
races before gathering to walk together to the Sea Lake Swimming Pool. 

Upon arriving at the pool, students were guided through a group warm up by house captains and
anyone with a dance move to share!

Soon enough participants in the 200m Freestyle event – in honour of past student Billy McClelland-
were marshalled for their events and the day was well underway. Before long we moved into
individual events for butterfly, freestyle, breaststroke and backstroke. Our final competitive events
of the day were medley and freestyle relays, which saw students filling positions wherever needed
to claim valuable house points.

While the points were being tallied and the winners determined the captains ran a selection of
novelty events that allowed everyone to participate, followed by some free swim time.

Before long we gathered again for age champions to be announced.

Finally, the moment we had all been waiting for arrived - Would Banyan claim their 12th year of
victory in the pool, or would Springfield finally gain their place on the shield?

With the announcement made that the final tallies differed by 25 points (600-625) both sides of the
pool eagerly waited. As it was revealed that Springfield had been victorious cheers emerged, with
everyone celebrating their first swimming house win since 2013. What an exciting day it made for!

Thank you to everyone who made this day possible, Mrs Hannig and Mr Griffiths as sports
coordinators, all the staff for their various roles and the Parents and Friends for catering. 
Finally thank you to all the students who gave the day their all and made it so enjoyable!

-Jenna Alday and Judd Durie (Springfield House Captains)





Interhouse Swimming Sports Photo Collage VideoLink to video:

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGfhyTlmSE/NpdjQT-nhl59JnR0-kKz2A/watch?utm_content=DAGfhyTlmSE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h2e9fd43a9e


Happy Bir thday to the students who are ce lebra t i ng a b i r thday
th i s week-

 February 20- Dean Watson
             Messer Ba i l ey
             Seth Pearce
 February 22-  Ry ley 

** Week of February 24-28

Monday February 24 – Scrambled eggs, hash
browns, scones, jam and cream

Tuesday February 25– Croissants

Wednesday February 26 – Yoghurt, custard,
raisin toast, cereal, chocolzte brownies and
chocolate milkshakes

Thursday February 27– Pancakes

Friday February 28– Spaghetti and baked
beans on toast

Breakfast Club





Sea Lake RSL Sub-Branch Inc.
presents.....

Sunday March 2nd, 2025 
1pm onwards: 2 x 1 hour concerts, with costume changes 

Light refreshments plus, drinks, coffee and tea 

(alcohol at bar prices) 

$20 per ticket, Please if you can book, it will help with catering and seating. 

Looking forward to seeing you there for a great afternoon of great music!










